
 

 

Dear Partners： 

ORing appreciates your daily support on industrial Ethernet business. 

We would like to notify you that the following model is discontinued 

due to market trend and customers’ responses. 

 

Phase-out Model(s)： 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Issue date: 2022/Aug./5th 

EOL ordering numbers Replacement ordering 

numbers 

Phase out reason 

IGS-9844GPF Series  

IGS-9844GPF-MM-SC 

IGS-9844GPF-SS-SC 

IGS-9844GPFX-MM-SC 

IGS-9844GPFX-SS-SC 

IGS-9812GP Market Considerations  

 

ORing Product EOL Notice 

 

Last Buy Date: N/A 

 

However, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further 

comments. 

 

 

 

Yours Truly 

ORing Industrial Networking Corp. 

Product Manger  

 

Winson Lee 

 


